
 

 

Dear Valued Investors/Valued Distributors,  

 

Following a circular issued by the Federation of Investment Managers Malaysia (“FIMM”) and in support of 

the Malaysian Government’s effort to curb the spread of COVID-19 with the implementation of the 

Movement Control Order (“MCO”), we would like to inform you that we shall implement an earlier cut-off 

time for all investment transactions. 

  

The investment transaction cut-off time for all our funds* shall be by 2:00pm on every Business Day, 

effective from 30 March 2020 to 14 April 2020 or such a date should the MCO be extended. All investment 

transactions received after 2:00pm will only be processed on the next Business Day.   

 

We hope for your kind understanding on this. We would like to assure you that UOBAM(M) will operate as 

usual to look after your financial well-being.  

 

For any questions, you may refer to your respective sales personnel for more information.  

*Exception to United USD Cash Fund which will remain the cut-off time of 10:00am on every Business Day. 

 

Thank you.  

 

Warm Regards,  

UOB Asset Management (Malaysia) Berhad  

 


